
Greendale Community School 

K-5 Home Reading Bingo Program 

 

For the 2021/22 school year, we are embarking on a new, exciting home reading 
program at Greendale.  It is so important to encourage your child to practice 
his/her reading skills at school and at home.  This program will include some 
incentive gifts as well as school-wide recognition at our assemblies.  Please 
encourage your child to join us in this adventure and start reading today! 

 

This is how the program works: 

Each month, your child will receive a new, monthly bingo card.  On the back of 
the card, you will find instructions for how to complete the card.  Feel free to 
have fun with it and read books from a variety of sources (home, libraries, 
online books, even cereal boxes!!) 

At the end of the month, please sign the back of the completed card and bring 
it back to school.  Your child will be entered to win fun prizes from our “library 
store.” 

For students who are looking for extra challenges and incentives, we also have 
a program called “Reading Outside the Box.”  This program suggests a variety of 
“reading lists” that challenge students to read certain books they might not 
otherwise read.  I will be introducing this program to our students during 
library time. 

If you have any questions, I would be happy to answer them.  Just give me a call 
at the school at 823-6738 or email me at jodi_knodel@sd33.bc.ca. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs. J. Knodel 

Teacher-Librarian 

mailto:jodi_knodel@sd33.bc.ca

